March 16, 2000
Mr. C. Gilmore Dutton

Special Projects

Legislative Research Commission

Capitol Annex Room 039

Frankfort, Kentucky  40601

RE:
HB 248 GA

Dear Gilmore:


The GA copy of HB 248 creates an emergency.  Because the bill specifically provides for payment of required employer and employee contributions there should be no actuarial cost to this bill.  The emergency should result in an early payment of the required contributions.

Sincerely, 

Pamala S. Johnson

General Manager

Enclosure

